
 

 

Summer Camp 2024 was AMAZING!
 

Summer Camp

Summer camp would not have been all that it
was without you! Thank you to everyone who
was a part of this year's summer camp
season, it was amazing!

We welcomed many new staff and families,
as well as a number of returning staff and
families this summer! We tried some new
activities and as always had many laughs.
We are already thinking about summer 2025
and we look forward to welcoming you back
for more fun, friends and laughter!

http://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&pn=ROVING&nav=75457ed4-ee15-4499-a9e2-b9aa8ef3c075


 
Applications for School Year Program are open!

 
School Year Program

We are so excited to share that the
applications are now open for the 2024-2025

School Year Program!

Families and staff are invited to apply. 

The Older Adolescent and A-Team programs meet
in Dauphin and Lancaster counties, one Friday

evening each month October through May,
excluding January.

The Older Adolescent Program is for participants
ages 13-21. The A-Team is for participants ages

13-21 with Level 1 Autism. 
The Younger Group meets at Millersville

University, the first Saturday evening each month
October through May, excluding January. The
Younger Group is for participants ages 5-12.

Apply
now!

STAFF INFORMATION
As we provide a 1:1 or 1:2 staff to child ratio, and
we want to remain true to that standard, we need

your help! Sharing this information with those
whom you interact would be greatly appreciated.
We never want to turn away a family interested in

having their child attend our program.
Individuals, 18 or over, can apply to be a
counselor. This is a paid position.  No

experience is required except having an interest in
working with this population. Please help us as we

continue to support individuals with varying
challenges by spreading the word about this

opportunity. 
​Staff who have worked with us have stated that it
is a life changing experience. Join us and have

this life changing experience as well!

https://aaronsacres.org/programs/registration/


 
Thank you to local community members!

 
Volunteer Photographers

We were grateful to be joined by community
members, local businesses and individuals
who volunteered their time during summer

camp to take photographs. Assisted by staff,
participants created personalized memory

books at the end of each 2-week session of
camp with the pictures taken by volunteers.

Thank you to all those who visited camp this
summer!

Click Here To Find Out How To
Volunteer
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